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- We continue to work with District 17 on the Day Of Sharing on September 23rd, 2006. We need 
to pick a workshop topic to present and provide members to conduct that workshop for three 
sessions. 

- We have an Ad-hoc Finance committee for the district to set down some financial guidelines. 

- We will be holding an election for all District 41 officers in the fall and need to make all groups 
and as many members as possible aware of the election and of the opportunities for service and 
their job descriptions and qualifications. 

Thank You 


